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Vision Statement 

To enable every individual 

regardless of the 

challenges they face to 

achieve their full potential 

and prepare them for a 

happy and fulfilled future 

life.  

Our Core Values  

RESPECT 
Everyone at Baskerville 
School is encouraged to 
respect themselves, one 
another, and their 
environment. 

RESILIENCE            
Everyone at Baskerville 
school is supported to 
adapt to difficult 
situations that can't be 
changed and to develop 
the skills needed to 
manage stressful 
situations.  

KINDNESS 
Everyone at Baskerville 
School is encouraged to 
show kindness in their 
everyday actions, 
supporting one another 
and considering others 
wants/needs.  

ASPIRATION/ HOPE 
Everyone is encouraged 
to cherish a desire to 
achieve more to make 
their lives happier and 
more fulfilled. 

INDEPENDENCE 

Everyone at Baskerville 
School is encouraged to 
develop their skills and 
knowledge to be as 
independent as possible 
throughout their lives. 
Everyone is encouraged 
to find creative solutions 
to problems and be an 
active participant in 
their learning.  

 

Message from the Headteacher- Mr. 
Lacey 

 

Great news! Not exactly spades in 
the ground-but close. 
 

It’s all steam ahead for the new build. The plans for the 
new school are near completion and building work is 
planned for the end of next term if not sooner. It’s going 
to be a fantastic two storey building that will be 
wonderful for our pupils and staff! We will share the 
plans as soon as possible with you on the website and at 
the front of the school at the main site.  

Key Events 
 

• Friday 11th April: Students break up for Easter 
holidays.  

 
• Monday 28th April: Students return to school. 
 

• Wednesday 30th April 11am: FAB Malachi family 
support session at Baskerville. 

 

 
 



 

 2 

  

 

Kestrels Cook Up Success! 

Over the past six weeks, Kestrels class 

has been taking part in a fantastic 

cookery project at Allens Cross 

Community Association, developing 

essential life skills and growing in 

confidence in the kitchen. The project 

culminated in a wonderful showcase 

event Thursday evening, where students 

prepared and served delicious meals for 

their invited guests. It was a fantastic 

celebration of their hard work, and we 

are incredibly proud of their 

achievements. A huge thank you to 

Allens Cross for hosting and to all the 

families who came to support the event! 

Falcons Craft an Abacus for the 

Community! 

Students from Falcons class have been 
putting their woodworking and art skills 
to the test during their weekly sessions 
at Allens Cross. As part of the project, 
they designed and built a beautiful 
wooden abacus, which will now be used 
by the playgroups at Allens Cross 
Community Association. This hands-on 
experience has not only helped students 
develop practical skills but also allowed 
them to contribute something 
meaningful to the local community. 

 

Successful Parent’s Event at South 

and City College Birmingham 

We were delighted to welcome parents 

and carers to our recent events at South 

& City College Birmingham (SCCB), 

where parents got to explore our college 

provision and explore how we are 

provision can help bridge the gap from 

school to mainstream college for their 

children. 
 

 

 

 

 

Attendance 

Please see class attendance 

percentages below. 

 

  W/C 17/03/25   W/C 24/03/25 

Hedgehogs 94.3 Hedgehogs 98.6 

Rabbits 92 Rabbits 97 

Squirrels 93.3 Squirrels 93.3 

Otters 91 Otters 83 

Polecats 87.5 Polecats 92.5 

Bats 92.5 Bats 90 

Cats 93.3 Cats 84.4 

Falcons 100 Falcons 98.3 

Deers 100 Deers 93.3 

Badgers 90 Badgers 80 

Foxes 81.8 Foxes 80 

Merlins 85.7 Merlins 100 

Kites 94.9 Kites 97.5 

Kestrels 92.7 Kestrels 97.9 

Bears 82.5 Bears 88 

Willows 100 Willows 91.4 

Maple 96.7 Maple 98.3 

Oaks 91.4 Oaks 90 

Elms 88.8 Elms 97.5 

Sycamores 87 Sycamores 9 

 

Well Done to Falcons, Deers, Willows and 

Merlins for 100% attendance. 

 

 

 

 


